
 

Dear Level 4 PREP class, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 PREP school year! My name is Mrs. Farina and I am so excited to have you in 
my class! Together, with Mrs. McGuire, we are Class 4Su! 

We will be learning about a lot of different things this year with a special focus on the 10 Commandments, what 
they mean, and how to follow them. We will also learn about how God reveals Himself to us so that we can learn 
more about Him and how to best live our lives according to our faith!  

Sprinkled in throughout the year we will hear stories about the lives of saints, who give us a great example of 
faithful living. We will celebrate feast days and holy days and learn all about them. We will do service projects to 
help our community and we will pray together each time we meet, as well as at home. By the end of the year, I 
hope you will have grown in love for your faith! 

Have a wonderful end to your summer with your friends and family. I will be praying for you and look forward to 
meeting you in September! 

Mrs. Meghan Farina 


